
Dear All 

A belated Happy New Year to you all.  I hope you all had a wonderful 
Christmas and are now ready to make 2015 the best year ever.  I know 
the Club has so much to look forward to and the coaching team is 
extremely excited about how Sky High Trampoline and DMT Club is 
going to be such a major force on the County, Regional, National and 
International scene this year. 

The staging now looks amazing.  It has been carpeted thanks to Paul Major-Owens and his friendship 
with the powers that be at Pennells Carpets - Carpet, materials and labour totalled £486.60!  Thank 
you so much Paul; your links have saved us loads of money! 

The Zonal round of the Schools Trampoline competition took place at the White Horse Leisure 
Centre in Abingdon on Sunday, 18th January and Sky High was extremely successful with the 
following performers qualifying to the National Finals at Cocks Moors Wood Leisure Centre in 
Birmingham on Saturday 14th March: 

Felicity Wheatley Blackboys CE Primary Under 11F Novice  ) 
Sasky Partridge Blackboys CE Primary Under 11F Novice  ) Team 2nd 
Rosie Sullivan  Blackboys CE Primary Under 11F Novice  ) 

Milo Rayner-Parkin Annan Farm School  Under 11B Novice  1st Individual 

Livvie Perris  Priory School   Under 14F Novice  1st Individual 

Tayah Wastie  UCTC    Under 14F Novice  )  
Tabitha Coddington UCTC    Under 14F Novice  ) Team 2nd  
Sian Emsley  UCTC    Under 14F Novice  )  
Lauren Longhurst UCTC    Under 14F Novice  ) 

Luca Major-Owens High Hurstwood Primary Under 11F Intermediate 1st Individual 

Daniel Bradford St Mark’s CE Primary Under 11B Intermediate 1st Individual 
Ben Bradford  St Mark’s CE Primary Under 11B Intermediate 2nd Individual 

Max Seaton  Oakmeeds Comm College Under 14B Intermediate 1st Individual 

Felicity Spackman Forest Row CE Primary Under 11F Elite  1st Individual 
Jasmine Etherington Bonners Primary  Under 11F Elite  2nd Individual 
Sophie Tidd  Rocks Park Primary  Under 11F Elite  3rd Individual 

Caitlin Ottley  Hailsham Comm College Under 14F Elite  ) Part of 
Catie Brignull  Hailsham Comm College Under 14F Elite  ) Team 2nd 

Oliver Guile  Battle Abbey School  Under 14B Elite  1st Individual 
Finlay Andrews Lingfield Notre Dame Under 14B Elite  2nd Individual 

Louise Brownsey UCTC    Under 19F Elite  2nd Individual ) 
Charlotte Palmer UCTC    Under 19F Elite    ) Team 1st 
Libby Ralph  UCTC    Under 19F Elite    )  



Niamh Andrews Lingfield Notre Dame Under 19F Elite  1st Individual 

Katie Goldsmith Sussex Downs College U19F Novice Disability 2nd Individual 

George Adams St Mary’s School  U19B Elite Disability  2nd Individual 

Sadly, Jordan Huggett (5th), Maisie Ward (6th), Tillie Seaton (7th), Kieran Gladman (5th) and Joshua 
Savva (6th) didn’t manage to qualify, however they were all brilliant and just got pipped to the post!  

Congratulations to everyone who qualified and commiserations to those who just missed out.  You 
were all fantastic and a credit to yourselves and to the Club. 

Unfortunately, Livvie Perris managed to dislocate her elbow the day after the competition and it is 
touch and go if she will be able to attend the National Schools Finals.  We will keep our fingers and 
toes crossed that she recovers quickly. 

The DMT session has recently been moved from Wednesday evening to Monday evening and as a 
result, Kim Kennedy has decided to leave our coaching team.  We would like to thank Kim for the 
enormous contribution she has made to the Club over the years and wish her all the very best for the 
future. 

Recent News…. 

a) The Christmas Hampers raised an amazing £439!  Thanks to all who donated – such a brilliant 
effort. 

b) Onesie Week raised £111.  It was great fun and so many joined in.  What shall we do next?  
Ideas please. 

c) We are hoping to hold an Open Day in March and have a provisional date of Sunday 19th April 
when we will be promoting the Centre and all the activities that take place within it.  We are 
hoping that Sky High can do a display and show everyone how wonderful we are.  Please let me 
know if you would like to take part.  Flyers will be produced which will need to be distributed 
and of course, help on the day. 

d) We are currently running ‘Buy a Square’.  It costs £2 per square and if, once all the squares 
are sold, your square is one of the lucky ones chosen you could win money - 1 prize of £50 and 
5 prizes of £5.  Please don’t forget to buy your square – you will help raise funds for the Club 
and could possibly make yourself some money. 

The two Regional competitions of 2015 are to take place on 1st February and 8th March at Jumpers 
Rebound Centre, in Gillingham.  Sky High is putting forward 53 trampoline competitors and 8 DMT 
competitors at the first competition, which has got to be the biggest contingent from any Club in the 
South East – how amazing!  If the qualification scores are achieved at both competitions, the top 2 
performers in each age group and grade will qualify to the Regional Finals to be held in Peterborough 
on 30th and 31st May.  Last year’s Regional Finals were fantastic and definitely something to work 
hard for.  Good luck everyone and enjoy!   

Happy bouncing! 

Stella, Gail, Mike, Chris, Jo, Tim, Hannah and Debbie – The Sky High Coaching team


